
 

 

The Ontario Alliance Against School Closures (OAASC) has uncovered over 600 schools, with 
enrollments at or under the Ministry of Education’s600



 

 

“There have been a record number of closures over the past several years but the current 
guidelines for school closing do not meet all of the obligations that boards and the province 
have to students, the community and the overall system.” 
The Ontario Alliance Against School Closures (OAASC) recognizes that this government 
desires to balance the budget leading up to the 2018 election. On January 20, 2017, the 
OAASC delivered education savings suggestions to the Pre-Budget 


